
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The school has been filled with fun this week. 

There has been some excellent learning 

going on and it has been so impressive to see 

the children really beginning to apply the 

Youcan Toucan mantra in their lessons.  

Youcan has been around for about a year 

now and we have really brought him to the 

forefront of lessons this term. His mantra 

helps children understand what good learning 

behaviours are and how to apply these to 

their work. The belief that ‘you can’ do 

anything if you apply yourself, persevere and 

are resilient is beginning to really help 

children approaches challenges in a new way. 

The wildlife club went on a short walk this week to identify trees and plants in the local area 

and Mrs Greaves would like to say thank you to the helpers that made this possible. 

Well done to Jasper Allen who gained a Privilege Card for super work in RE this week. 

Jasper clearly understood how he could do God’s work for him on Earth. Jasper said he was 

going to help with the cooking, would be nice to others and would remember that God loves 

him. 

Mr Cassidy was very impressed with Esme, Tallulah and Anna’s fantastic lighthouse stories. 

Over the past week Malvern Class have been very busy creating posters for the ‘Great 

Exhibition.’ Hopefully we can publish some to share on the windows of Malvern class. 

Elijah also reminded the class how they have had a great time learning all about disease and 

decay in Victorian times! 

Staff Absence 

Unfortunately, Mrs Tyler will not be returning to school before half term and is currently at 

home at the request of the doctor. We all wish her well and hope to see her back soon. We 

are grateful to Mr Cassidy who has stepped in to lead May Hill class and who will be with us 

until the half term break. 
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Our Termly Value: Generosity 
     He will make sure that I always have everything I need with plenty left 

over to share with others.  

Proverbs 13:4 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https://www.imaginor.co.uk/roots-fruits-resources/imaginor-values-icons_with-text-generosity/&psig=AOvVaw1x0DckLxKw033HMkPoq4du&ust=1599301247541000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCLjC8M2jz-sCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD


 

Safeguarding  

Sometimes it is easy to forget the restrictions for certain websites/Apps. All these restrictions 

are a guide to help you keep your child safe online. 

 

 

 

Things to remember: 

20th October – Tuesday  12 noon is the deadline for Parent Governor nominations 

22nd October – Thursday Great apologies, there will be no Craft Club running 

Half term holidays    

We will be breaking up on Friday 23rd October and returning to school on Monday 2nd 

November. Have a great rest everyone! 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Achievements 
 
A huge well done to the following children for receiving Privilege cards 
this last fortnight: 
 

May Hill Class: Jasper 
 
Huge congratulations to Raffi for being the first person to make it 
into the Golden Book this year! Last week he showed respect for 
others and displayed the qualities of a good friend in a challenging 
situation! 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  
 

 
Mr Larner 
Head teacher 
 

 

 

Mr Larner’s Joke of the Week: 

What do you call a frog with no back legs? 

Un-hoppy! 

 

 

 

 

 

 


